March 16,2022

Gleneden Beach Sanitary District

POB 96

Gleneden Beach Oregon 97388

RE: Resignation Letter

Dear fellow board Members,

I have lived here in Gleneden Beach for six years. My experience on the Sanitary District has been enjoyable, and informative.

My wife and I have sold our home and are moving within three weeks. It has been my sincere honor to have worked with you, and serve the Gleneden Beach Community.

Effective immediately i'm resigning from the board. I wish all of you and the community members success, and best wishes moving forward.

Best Regards,

Zeke Olsen

Gleneden Beach Sanitary district board member